
 

 

 
Principal’s Report for PAC 

Tuesday, April 9, 2024 
 
 
 

1. Wish List 
Requests from staff – our “Wish List” is being worked on by teachers. 

 
2. Lunch Program 

Lunch program payments have still been coming in. We will continue to work on this. 
 
3. Classes 2024/25 

Classes for next year are being considered at this time of the year. 
 
4. Student Council 

Our Student Council ideas are great! We have a number of ideas from them that we are 
working on. 

 
5. Divisional PowWow 

The Divisional PowWow is on May 23, 2024 at Kildonan East Collegiate. Everyone is welcome! 
 

6. Thank you for your work and support! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Margaret Fair, Principal 


